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 Motorists are reminded that speed control measures are in place 

across the site in order to ensure the safety of the workers on site 

and also the road users. 

 

 



 

 

 The N25 Westbound layout will be adjusted under night-time working 

during W/C 14th of August 2023. We expect that the works will 

include the removal of the existing temporary “Yield” arrangement in 

the vicinity of Junction 2 at the Little Island Flyover. 

 

  

 

 Earthworks associated with the construction of Link K & Link M 

alongside the N25 Westbound is ongoing -  see photograph below. 

 

 

 

 

Earthworks ongoing for Links K & M alongside the N25 Westbound. 



 

 

 There will be a particular focus on the remaining N25 Westbound 

works over the coming weeks. Works required include bridge deck 

waterproofing, safety barrier installation and surfacing works – see 

photograph below. Our aim here is to reinstate all N25 Westbound 

lanes during September 2023.  

 

 

 

 

Safety Barrier Installation ongoing on the N25 Westbound. 
 

 

 The Tour de Munster Charity cycle is ongoing at the moment and 

passed through the Dunkettle Interchange Site yesterday morning 

(see photograph below) on their way to Lismore in County Waterford 

as part of their first leg of the 4-day 600+km cycle which benefits 

various charities including Down Syndrome Ireland.         

 

 



 

 

Tour de Munster cyclists passing the Dunkettle site via the N25 

Eastbound. 



 

This week's video shows the ongoing works in the vicinity of the old 

Dunkettle Interchange Roundabout.  

 

 



 

Dunkettle Live Traffic App 
 

 

 

Click on the icon above to see the benefits of the Dunkettle Live App.  

 

 

                                                                  

                                       

Dunkettle Live App: Download from Apple App store or from Google Play store  

 

 



 
 

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in 

relation to these works, please contact us at:

Phone: 1800 810077 (at any 

time),  Email: roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be 

accessed www.dunkettle.ie. 

Real time traffic information can be accessed via 

www.dunkettletraffic.ie or on the Dunkettle Live App 

(Apple App store and Google Play store). 

New subscribers to the newsletter can 

register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup    

 

 

 

More at www.Dunkettle.ie 

 

 

 

 

 

Your email address is on a list that we use to keep you informed on the progress on the 

N40 and Dunkettle Interchange works. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

  
 

 

 

 


